March 9, 2015

Patrick F. Lauer, Jr. LLC
2108 Market Street
Camp Hill, PA. 17011

Mr. Lauer,

I would like to take a moment to thank you for your services representing me regarding a DUI
charge.

Your knowledge of DUI law is second to none. You explained all the different possible ways the
charges would be handled by the court. Provided details on what I could expect and fought in
my defense to minimize the sentencing impact. Based on your efforts, | am able to maintain my
employment through the IP program which allows a prison work release and a house arrest
away from incarceration.

Working with the probation department manager you successfully secured a reduction in my
prison term of seven days in return of the inpatient treatment | underwent.

In addition to these items your knowledge, persistence, and general caring really fell into play
when my father passed away while | was serving my three week term in prison work release.
You successfully obtained a court order from the judge to allow me an out of state four day
furlough. This enabled me to attend my father’s funeral services!

All in all you made a very difficult time in my life less stressful and more manageable.



